
 

CPO Announcement 

State of Oklahoma 
Office of Management and Enterprise Services 

DATE: Oct. 2, 2024. 

Procurement professionals, 

Please review this Procurement Information Memorandum regarding fixed and uniform rate contracts, 
effective Oct. 1. This PIM can also be located on the Procurement Information Memorandum webpage. 

Thank you,  

Amanda Otis, Esq. 
State Purchasing Director 

 

 

https://oklahoma.gov/content/dam/ok/en/omes/documents/PIMFixedRateContracts.pdf
https://oklahoma.gov/omes/divisions/central-purchasing/agencies/purchasing-reference-guide/pim.html

